
Lehala Estates Homeowners Association

From:	Officers of the Homeowners Association

The annual fall meeting of the Lehala Estates Homeowners Association will be held as follows:

                      When:	    Saturday October 5th  at 4 PM
		
                       When:           Jeff Myers’  driveway
                                              524 Chestnut Drive, Loveland, CO

Since we continue to have improved attendance, our annual meeting will again be held on a Saturday afternoon. In the case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved inside the garage at 524 Chestnut Dr.  Please bring your own lawn chair.

Please plan to attend as this is your community and it is important that all interests are represented.

			Agenda:
				Welcome
				Introductions
				Secretary’s Report
				Treasurer’s Report
                                    Old Business
Street sweeping and crack sealing
Sidewalk repairs			
            New Business
Homeowners Dues		
Election of Officers
				Open Forum
				Adjournment

Mark  October 5th  on your calendars and we hope tosee you there!

Lehala Homeowners Officers
________________________________________________________________________________
Note:  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please fill out the attached proxy and give it to a homeowner who will be attending.

Name:	_______________________________________________	Date________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________

My proxy vote is granted to___________________________________________________________

This person is to vote as my representative at the annual meeting of the Lehala Homeowners Association on September 5, 2024.

